
From: Fieldman, Charles
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA request
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2019 2:10:21 PM

I am a reporter for the Western Springs Doings newspaper and am requesting the following, under the 
Freedom of Information Request Act:

Video of an incident that occurred shortly after 4 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 23, 2019 at Grand Avenue and the 
railroad tracks along Hillgrove Avenue in Western Springs in which two girls crossing the tracks from the 
north were pulled out of the way of an inbound train.
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